
 

Report of the round table discussion on Revised NAAC Criteria 

Prestige Institute of Management & Research Indore organized a round table discussion 

on the revised NAAC criteria for faculty members on 24th April 2019. The discussion 

was chaired by Dr. Narendra Bhai Chothaliya, Former Jt. Director, Education and QA, 

Knowledge Consortium of Gujarat. Faculty members involved in various NAAC criteria, 

Director PIMR and Director-In-Charge, PIMR undergraduate campus participated in the 

discussion. The discussion was aimed at understanding the revised criteria and the best 

practices required for NAAC accreditation.  

Director PIMR, Dr.Yogeshwari Phatak gave the welcome address and presented the 

profile of the institute to the gathering along with the best practices already being done by 

the institute which were very much appreciated by Dr.Chothaliya. 

Dr. Chothaliya emphasized upon preparing and maintaining the Self Study Report (SSR). 

He also advised that the institute should publish its best practices, which are already been 

done or have been scheduled, in the form of articles or research papers so that they can 

also be referred by other institutes.  Looking at the revised NAAC framework 

Dr.Chothaliya also suggested conducting an Academic and Administrative Audit (AAA) 

at the end of the academic session i.e. June 2019. 
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